Feb. 12th Board Meeting Minutes

The Board met on February 12. Roger had an active agenda which was completed in short order. In sum-
mary the following motions were made and passed:

1. A motion was made and passed to use bulk mailing to distribute the February

newsletter. Alyssa was certain that she would be able to get enough advertising to pay for
the additional cosis.

2. A motion was made and passed to use Association funds ($30) to offset the cost of
a luncheon meeting with the owners of the properties near the Daleview enrrance. The

purpose of the meet is to encourage them to pay for a portion of the cost of the mainte-
nance of that property.

Multiple topics were discussed, including board meeting dates, issues related to traffic and the application by
the Lowes Corporation to move into the neighborhood, the membership drive, garage sale, and social commit-
tee activities. More a more complete review of the Board activities contact KC Dignan.



